
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: January 23, 2017 

SUBJECT:      Discussion of traffic on Rufe Snow and Glenview in the vicinity of the 
new Charter School. 

PRESENTER: Caroline Waggoner, City Engineer 

 

Summary:  

Public Works and Police Department staff will make a presentation of the current and 
future Rufe Snow / Glenview intersection configuration, and discuss traffic 
management. 

 
General Description:  

Following the opening of the new IL Texas Charter School at the corner of Rufe Snow / 
Glenview earlier this month, staff has received a number of questions regarding traffic 
and site circulation.   

 
 


